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October 6, 2009 

Mr. Steven Stewart 

City of Lawrence 

6 East 6th Strcct. BOX 708 

Lawrence, KS 66044 


Dear Mr. Stewart: 

The Kansas Clean Diesel Program grant committee has completed our review of the grant 
applications submitted for the summer 2009 diescl emission reduction competition. Our 
committee has selected your project in the amount of $26,800.00 for funding based on our 
collective review. 

The next step is for the Kansas Department of Health and Environment (KDHE) to complete the 
contract process for your expeditious reimbursemcnt before you purchase your equipmcnt. We 
anticipate the contract will arrivc to you in the next few weeks. Upon receiving all signatures 
t~quipment may be purchased and installed. 

Please feel free to contact Kathleen Waters with questions or comments at 785-296-1575 OJ via 
e-mail at: k"atcrs/akdheks.Qov. 

We are looking forward to working with you in this collective effort to k,~ep Kansas clean and 
competitive. 

Sincerely, 
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Douglas Watson 

Kansas Clean Diesel Program/KDHE 

1000 SW Jackson Suite 310 

Topeka, KS 66612-1366 


785-296-0910 
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